
Town of Oconto Falls Regular Board Meeting Minutes 
Monday January 10, 2022, 6 p.m. at the Town Hall

Chairman Alsteen called the meeting to order at 6pm. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

Roll Call-Peterson, Kaczmarek, Alsteen, Mogged present, Konitzer absent for the board. 

Paul Hinkhouse, Robert April present for the public.

The motion to Approve the Agenda was made by Peterson, seconded by Kaczmarek. Motion

carried.

The motion to approve the Minutes of last Meeting as published was made by Kaczmarek, 

seconded by Peterson. Motion carried.

Treasurer’s Report, none given

The Motion to pay Bills was made by Kaczmarek, seconded by Peterson. Motion carried.

The Town Fee Schedule, Resolution #36 was approved unanimously. All fees will remain

the same.
Changes were made to road crew hourly wages. Snow plowing had increased to $20 per 

hour January 1, 2021. All other road crew wages were increased from $15 to $17.50 per 
hour as of 1/10/22. Rental of the tractor used for Big Dumpster Days increased from 
$40 per day to $12.50 per hour. Mileage reimbursement increased from $.56 to $.585.

      Wisconsin Towns Associations District Meetings for our area will be held at Waubee Lodge
 on March 26th. All members will attend. We are able to do our Board of Review training 
as part of the Meeting.

There will be a February 15th primary for Oconto Falls School Board members and for 

County Board District 20. A medium to high voter turnout is expected. We will have 5 

poll workers scheduled.

During the Public Discussion, Paul Hinkhouse made the town aware he is pursuing a 

slow/no wake zone on the Oconto River along Coffee Lane.

During the Town Board Discussion, Mogged discussed the need to appoint a deputy clerk 

and a deputy treasurer in the event either position is not able to fulfill their duties.  State 

statute explains the appointment, but compensation needs to be determined by the board. 

This will be an item on next months’ agenda.

Since the board has decided the town hall flag will fly 365 days a year, we will purchase 3 at

a time so there will always be a spare. 



Alsteen is pursuing a 50/50 Road Grant to do work on Busy Nook Rd from Cty B to 
Pipgrass Rd.

Gordon Carlson is a new town plow driver. The single axle plow truck needed to get towed 

in last week. Our new truck is still scheduled for March delivery.

The Ambulance Service is busy and things are going well. Kaczmarek will have a report 

next month.

Motion to Adjourn was made by Peterson, seconded by Kaczmarek. Motion carried.

Susan L Mogged, Clerk


